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November 12, 2014 

 

Dear Porter Ranch Community School Families: 

 

When PRCS first opened in 2012, the Los Angeles Unified School District set the school 

boundaries with two option areas.  This allowed for as many Porter Ranch families as 

possible to enroll in the new school.  The area around the school has continued to grow 

and the middle school is currently at capacity.   

 

Newly enrolling students in Grades 6-8 who live in the brown area (Porter Ranch Estates) 

will no longer have PRCS as an option.  Frost Middle School will be the resident school 

for the 2015-2016 school year.  However, students in this area who are currently enrolled 

at PRCS will continue through culmination.  If space permits, sibling permits may be 

available to incoming middle school students in this area.   

 

Students who live in the area designated as K-5 Option to Castlebay Lane or Porter 

Ranch and Grades 6-8 Option to Frost MS or Porter Ranch (Promenade and Heights) will 

continue to have this option for the 2015-2016 school year. These areas are optional and 

as the community continues to grow, they will need to be closed in the future. 

 

Please check our website for an announcement regarding a community meeting to 

address questions and concerns. Additionally, you may call Educational Service Center 

North Operations at 818-654-3600. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mary Melvin 

Principal 
 

 
 

 
 
 


